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FREE TRAINING ONLINE:  

Streamwatchers needed in Brodhead watershed 

 

Would you like to be a Streamwatcher? Brodhead Watershed Association will soon welcome 

new “water warriors” into its popular Streamwatch program. 

A Streamwatch volunteer training webinar will be held via Zoom at 10 a.m. Saturday, June 27, 

2020. Registration is required by noon on June 26, and registrants will be emailed details on 

joining the webinar. 

For 28 years, BWA Streamwatch volunteers have been checking local streams on a monthly 

basis. If problems are discovered, BWA alerts regulatory agencies, such as the Department of 

Environmental Protection.  

Now, with more than 70 volunteers in seven sub-watershed regions of Monroe County, new 

volunteers are always welcome to join the efforts to ensure water quality. This program is 

also a good refresher course for veteran Streamwatchers. 

The training will last approximately 30 minutes, with 15 minutes of questions and answers at 

the end of the training. 

After the webinar, anyone who wants to be a Streamwatcher will be matched to a testing site 

that is most convenient for the volunteer. Then, a team leader will contact new volunteers to 

finalize and answer questions.  

To register or if you have questions, contact the BWA office at 570-839-1120 or email 

info@brodheadwatershed.org. For more about the Streamwatch program, see 

brodheadwatershed.org/stream-watch/. 

If you are interested in the Streamwatch program but cannot attend the June 27 webinar, you 

can still join! The taped webinar will be available on the BWA website after that date for 

anyone thinking about volunteering. If you want to join, please email or call so a team leader 

can guide you through the process. 

 

Brodhead Watershed Association is a nonprofit environmental organization formed in 1989.  BWA is 

dedicated to protecting and preserving water resources and  the environment of the Brodhead watershed, 

and the water quality of the Brodhead, Cherry, Marshalls, McMichael, Paradise and Pocono creeks and 

their tributaries. BWA assists municipalities, residents, businesses and groups with protecting natural 

resources through education, workshops, seminars, public programs and stream monitoring. For 

information: info@brodheadwatershed.org  or 570-839-1120. 
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